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Yavapai Hills Drainage Hornet Drive 

April 2025 

ROADWAY PROJECT  

This project is located on Hornet Drive in Yavapai Hills. The project generally consists of 

drainage improvements along Hornet Drive, possible trench drains, catch basins, and 

drainage channels. It is in the early stages of design. There still are ongoing meetings 

with the HOA regarding drainage. 

The engineering design contract has been awarded to Civiltec; 30% plans have been 

reviewed and Civiltec is working on revisions for the 100% plan set. Construction date is 

TBD. Meetings with HOA, designers, and the City engineer are ongoing. 

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Thomas Burchfield 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

